13. Nuachtlitir 24/04/2024

A thuismitheoiri, a chairde,

Confirmation

The children in Rang VI will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation on Tuesday, April
30th at 11 a.m. in the Church. Children making confirmation and their siblings will be
marked present on the rolla for the day. Normal school time for all other pupils. Children
in Rang VI who are not receiving confirmation can attend school and they will study in
another classroom.

First Holy Communion
The children in Rang Il will be making their First Holy Communion on Saturday, May 18th
at 11 a.m. in the Church.

Insurance Matters as advised by our insurance company (Allianz)

The school will open to receive pupils at 9.05 a.m. No responsibility is accepted for
pupils arriving before that time. Classes will commence each day at 9.20 a.m. and finish
at 3 p.m. (2 p.m. for infants). Parents should make their own arrangements to have
children met at the school gate and the person to escort them should be at the school
not later than 3 p.m. as the school cannot accept responsibility for looking after the
children after that time.

| just wish to remind parents again that children playing in the tennis court area before
or after school are not supervised by school staff and the school is not responsible for
behaviour, safety etc.

Parents’ Association Sponsored Walk
Thank you to all the students and parents who took part in the Sponsored Walk on
Corrin Hill. It was a great turnout and the walk was enjoyed by all.

Parent Consultation regarding Wellbeing Promotion Initiatives

The promotion of pupil wellbeing has been the focus of our school self evaluation this
year. “Mindful Monday” and “Wellbeing Wednesday” have been two initiatives we have
undertaken since January. We are now reviewing these initiatives and we will be sending
a survey to parents tomorrow seeking your feedback.




Tracksuit Order for next year

Thank you to all the parents who have already ordered their children’s tracksuits for next
school year. If you have not had the chance to do so, please complete the order form
before Tuesday, April 30" at 12 noon. Please use one order form for each child as this
will make processing your orders much easier.

Please bear in mind that we will have a tracksuit only policy next year and while there is
no problem ordering more tracksuits in September and throughout the year, delivery
will normally take a few weeks.

If you need to make changes to your existing order, please use the “Edit Response” on
your order confirmation email before April 30™.

Please use the following link https://forms.gle/yLNiHMZQgj4HZVyVA Please have your
order in before Tuesday, 30th April. Payment links for tracksuits will be open in June.

Mise le meas,
Mairéad Ui lomhair.
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